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My family has a dairy farm in Tillamook county and has been using our land owner 

permits to control the elk population for many years.  The elk cause a lot of damage 

to our pastures, fences, corn crops, and eating grass that feeds our cows.  We have 

put high fences around the real problem areas and they still find a way to get in and 

cause damage.   I feel the landowner permit is a very important part of keeping them 

out and protecting our property.  


